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Attention 2 Route and Newtown Road Loop Riders

System Wide ¢ 06/08/17 - 06/15/17
Attention 2 Route and Newtown Road Loop Riders

Attention 2 Route and Newtown Road Loop Riders
Due to sidewalk construction - the bus stop in front of the Holiday Inn
at 80 Newtown Road is not accessible -

please use the bus stop at Super Stop & Shop until the construction is
completed.
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